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73 Main Street

PO Box 9

Franconia, NH

603-823-5643


Jan 22, 2016

Dear Selectmen,
I am writing to officially request our donated funds in the amount of $2,000.00 from the Town of Franconia. We are very grateful for this donation. It helps us in so many ways. The funds are for the general upkeep of our facility along with supplies for our classrooms. 

Thank you,

Isis Eustace

Executive Director

franconiachildrenscenter.org

